
 

  
            700 East Broadway 
                   Monmouth, IL 61462-1998 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Susan, 
 
Sorry for the late request.  Monmouth College will be conducting our Matriculation Convocation on Saturday,  

August 19, 2017 starting at 4 P.M. In order for us to have a successful event we are requesting the city close  

East Broadway from 7th Street to 9th Street from 3:50 P.M. to 5:00 P.M. I would be happy to come talk to the  

City Council if needed. 

Regards, 
Andy 
  
 
 
 
 
 
  

 Andy Davis 
Director of Safety and 

Security 
309-457-2245 office 
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